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September 13, 2018
Dear Success Academy Families,

For the safety of our students, we would like all families to make sure when dropping their children to
school to drive one way as shown in the map below. We want students to be dropped on the side of
the building so they don’t have to cross the parking lot. This means that the driveway in the parking
lot west of the building will be one way driving north only. See the map below. This change will be
implemented as of Friday, 9/14/18. We appreciate your cooperation in making sure our kids are safe.

Please, feel free to call the school if you have any questions.

Thank you
Success Academy Team




